Welcome to the International No-Dig 2019 Florence!

Dear Colleagues,

As Chairman of the Italian Association for Trenchless Technology IATT, I warmly welcome
you all to the 37th INTERNATIONAL NO-DIG Conference & Exhibition, which will take
place from September 30" - October 2" 2019 in beautiful Florence, Italy.

The 2019 edition, thanks to a rich scientific session and the exhibit of cutting-edge
technologies, will highlight the increasingly strategic role of trenchless technologies as
driver for the infrastructural growth of Countries.

The Conference’s host city is one of Europe’s most captivating destinations, a city that is
green, safe, and filled with breathtaking beauty. You will appreciate the exquisite
concentration of art, architecture, museums and culinary delights discovering Florence.

Florence is easily reached from all major travel hubs, and the event will be held in a modern
conference facility accompanied by excellent accommodation options. On behalf of IATT, |
am honoured to invite you to the 37th International NO-DIG 2019, and | look forward to
welcoming you in Florence.

Best wishes,

Paolo Trombetti
Chairman IATT



